

Hui Makua 2/12/18 @ 6:00pm LCPCS Cafeteria

In Attendance: Kelly Campbell, Rachel Real, Niki Hubbard, Pam Elders, Katy Nagata, Shantell Urbanozo, Rochelle Evangelist

Discussion:

- 1. Email from HS teachers; teachers needing support
 - Need communication between teachers, parents and Hui Makua. Concern that
 parents and teachers are not aware that Hui Makua would like to provide
 support. Surveys will be sent out next week to parents and teachers to open lines
 of communication, discover opinions and concerns, describe the role of Hui
 Makua and stress the need for parents to attend meetings to be informed and to
 participate at the school.
- 2. Contact Director Garcia to initiate a plan to increase parent involvement
- 3. Gifts for blue ticket system
 - Students are very excited about the blue ticket reward system. How can Hui
 Makua support; gifts for incentive. Silent auction is planned for the start and end
 of fourth quarter. As it is, the tickets go into a drawing for a week of free dress.

4. Fundraisers

- Holiday Book Fair: \$700 were raised from credit sales to go into Hui Makua funds. About \$1900 went to scholastic dollars for the teachers' use. Mrs. Patten is planning on another book fair for the fourth quarter. Hui Makua will offer support.
- Laupahoehoe Music Fest on April 21st. There are no booths available but general support and volunteers are still needed. Hui Makua will offer support. Still need items donated that can be auction off or given as gifts.
- Matson Clean-up fundraiser; will try to plan clean-up for the day after the Music Fest. Rachel. R. will work with Emily to organize if possible.
- Rachel R. to follow up with Del to discover if there is a separate tally of funds raised by Hui Makua.

5. Contact email for Hui Makua: LCPCS.HuiMakua@gmail.com

Facebook: LCPCS Hui Makua Next Meeting: April 9th at 6pm